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Hello,
I am unable to make the meeting on Monday, but would like to formally express my
opposition to having apartments along Beckley Station Road.  We are already having
difficulties with traffic flow, and the addition of that many people/cars would cause delays in
both the morning and afternoons.   There are many lots only slightly further down the road that
could more easily accommodate a complex of this size, and would not involve as many
residents entering and exiting from such a narrow roadway.
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